
Postgraduate Institute of Medicine 
University of Colombo, Sri Lanka 

03 September 2021 

- Notice -

To: All Postgraduate Trainees 

Issuing certificates 

We regret to inform you that the certificate 

collection point at the PGIM will not be 

operational until the quarantine curfew is 

relaxed. 

Professor Senaka Rajapakse 

Director/ PGIM 


